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21st November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and the Wider Community, 

 

We would like to advise you that the Board of Governors of Ettington C of E Primary School 

along with the Trustees of Ettington Pre-school are considering a proposal for merging Pre-

school and BASE with Ettington School during 2025 and beyond.  

Whilst Ettington School and Pre-school already have a close affiliation, we would be looking 

to enhance the excellent education and experience for both the children and their families in 

the local community. It is a model that has been used successfully amongst other schools, 

ensuring sustainability, whilst providing the consistency and continuity that the children 

deserve in order to make the best possible start on their educational journey. 

 

The Board of Governors and the Pre-School Trustees are working closely together in order to 

make informed decisions for the best outcomes for the children in the community and all 

parties involved. 

 

Should the proposal go ahead, we envisage there will be very little change for parents at 

either school, pre-school or BASE.  

 

 

Discussions are at a very early stage and in order to be as transparent as possible during this 

process we will be keeping you informed of any future developments. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Heather Fletcher 

Chair of Governors 

 


